
Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


From: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 9:50 PM


To: Gelaro, Ronald (GSFC-6101)


Bcc: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Re: Kudos


Ron: Thanks.  And don’t be humble. Really respect your science chops and your opinions so appreciate your


note. Seems right coming from one Long Island boy to another.  Louis


--

Dr. Louis W. Uccellini, Director


NOAA/National Weather Service


1325 East West Highway


Silver Spring, MD  20910


301.713.9095


On Sep 9, 2019, at 8:38 PM, Gelaro, Ronald (GSFC-6101) <ronald.gelaro-1@nasa.gov> wrote:


Louis,


I know that praise for what you did today in Alabama is coming from across our community at


the highest levels. So, humbly, I add my voice in salute to your bravery and integrity in service


to all of us who do what we do. Kudos and thanks.


Ron
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